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2016 Race for Greenwood Park
Join your neighbors Saturday, May 21st, for this year’s annual Wilton-

dale/Overbrook 5k and 1-mile Fun Run to benefi t Greenwood Park, 

with an 8 a.m. start time, rain or shine! 

There’s still time to register at charmcityrun.com, eventbrite.com or at 

the pool on the morning before the race. Registration will be at a dis-

counted price but you will no longer be able to receive a race t-shirt. 

Also, remember that access to and from neighborhood will be restrict-

ed from 7:30-9:30 a.m. If you can’t run, come out and cheer on your 

neighbors!
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Wiltondale Pool Reminders

• Swim team registration is still available . Please go to 

    http://wiltondale.org/swim-team/ for details. Go Warriors!

• Pool opens at 4 p.m. on Friday, May 27th.

• Memorial Day Picnic starts at 12 p.m. on Monday, May 30th.

• Register  online  for Adult  Morning  Swim  on  the  membership  

    page. Please note that if we do not have enough participants, 

    morning adult swim will not take place. 

• Please email pool@wiltondale.org with any membership or pool 

    related questions. 

2016 Wiltondale Pool Schedule

Pre-Season:  

Friday, May 27:   4 - 10 p.m.

Saturday, May 28:   10 a.m. - 9 p.m.

Sunday, May 29:   10 a.m. - 9 p.m.

Monday, May 30:  10 a.m. - 7 p.m. 

          (Memorial Day Cookout: 12 - 2 p.m.)

May 31 - June 2:   4 – 7 p.m.

Friday, June 3:  4 - 10 p.m.

Saturday, June 4:   10 a.m. - 9 p.m.

Sunday, June 5:   10 a.m. - 7 p.m.

June 6-9:    4 - 7 p.m.

Friday, June 10:   4 - 10 p.m.

Saturday, June 11:   10 a.m. - 9 p.m.

Sunday, June 12:   10 a.m. - 7 p.m.

June 13-16:   4 - 7 p.m.

Friday, June 17:   4 - 10 p.m.

Regular in-season hours will start 

Saturday, June 18.

WIA Board Meeting
The next WIA Board meeting on Tuesday, May 10a, 2016, at 7:30 p.m. in the Luther Room 

at Ascension Lutheran Church. All residents are welcome and encouraged to attend.

     If you are interested in knowing what was discussed at the last board meeting, minutes 

from the meetings are always available to interested residents. Please send requests to 

secretary@wiltondale.org.  

WOW Meeting May 19
This month’s Women of Wiltondale meeting will be hosted by Kellie Langley at 504 Wil-

ton Rd., on May 19th at 7pm. . Please bring an appetizer, dessert, or bottle of wine to 

share and invite any new neighbors to join in the fun! 

Mark your calendars for WOW’s fi nal event of the year, a couples’ party hosted by Emily 

Wein on Saturday, June 11th. More details to come!!!

Email Mandy Ward at mandyward2@yahoo.com to receive updates.
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New to the Neighborhood? 
If so, or if you know of any new neighbors who have recently moved in, please email secre-

tary@wiltondale.org so that they may be welcomed by the hospitality committee. We would 

also like to include your contact information in this newsletter. Please email your name, new 

address and phone numbers to newsletter@wiltondale.org to be included in the next edition.

Also, any updates to your directory information can be sent to 

directory@wiltondale.org.

Waste Collection Schedule
Trash: Mondays, May 2, 9, 16, 23 & Tuesday, May 31

Recycling: Thursdays, May 5, 12, 19 & 26

Yard waste: May 12 & 26

WILTONDALE CITIZENS 0N PATROL
“The eyes and ears of the Police”

Join and support us any way you can!

-Sign up for patrol weeks

-call or email for any concerns.    

-consider giving to Towson Area Citizens on 

Patrol (TACOP)

“Remember if you see something, say some-

thing!”

Call 911 if emergency

Call 410-887-2222 if non emergency 

Call or email for concerns or questions

Kate Wendt or Karen Sorensen 

cop@wiltondale.org

Towson Community Events
Feet on the Street
Looking for a fun start to your weekend? Come on 

out to “Feet on the Street” and join the party! “Feet 

on the Street” is hosted by the Towson Chamber of 

Commerce and features a band every Friday night 

from the middle of May to the end of September, 

from 6:30 pm - 9:30 pm. Block Parties are held on 

Allegheny Avenue in Towson. Parking is available. 

Bring your friends and family for moon bounces, 

face painting, beer and wine, and live music. All ages 

welcome!

 May 13: Crushing Day   

 May 20: Synful Pleasure

 May 27: Jury

 June 3: Luthervillians

The Kenilworth Farmers’ Market, located in the 

parking lot of The Shops at Kenilworth, next to At-

water’s, will be open Tuesdays from 3:30 to 6:30, 

May through November. 

Summer Sounds at the Square
Free outdoor concerts at Belvedere Square every 

Friday night, from 6 - 9pm, beginning May 22 thru 

August.

 May 27: The New Romance

 June 3: Nelly’s Echo 

Taste of the Town, the Foundation for BCPL’s 

premier annual fundraiser event, will be held on 

Saturday, May 14 at 7 p.m. at the Towson Branch 

of Baltimore County Public Library.   The event 

benefi ts early childhood literacy efforts like the 

Read Rover bookmobiles, Summer Reading Club, 

STEM and maker programs and both Storyville 

early learning centers, as well as many other vital 

programs in Baltimore County.

Get a taste of Baltimore County by sampling food 

and drink from local restaurants, caterers, winer-

ies and breweries, enjoy live music and bid on an 

exciting and eclectic assortment of items in a silent 

auction. Tickets can be purchaced online at http://

www.foundationforbcpl.org/events/taste-of-the-

town/



Editor’s Note
If you have any exciting news (and/

or photos) you would like to share 

with your neighbors such as births, 

weddings, graduations, etc., please 

send it to newsletter@wiltondale.

org and it may be included in the 

next issue of the newsletter.  

Submissions, changes, deletions 

and additions should be submitted 

by Wednesday May 25th.  

Thanks!  Kelley Battaglia, Editor

Wiltondale Improvement Association
President’s Message to Members

May 4, 2016
Edward F. Watt

(410) 825-2188

president@wiltondale.org

Second Sunday in May.

There is not a more fi tting time than the beautiful month of May to recognize, remember and honor the 

Mothers in our life.  During our lifetime society and technology has advanced in both positive and nega-

tive directions.  Paths for success and happiness as well as those for failure and despair have never been as 

acute as they are today.  Children today are in need of maternal guidance perhaps more than ever before.

So to all the Witondale Mothers, who also second as taxi drivers, dieticians, chiefs, tutors, teachers, nurses, 

physicians, physiologist, psychologist, managers, carpenters, event planners, specialized shoppers,  maids, 

counselors, coaches, gardeners, bringer home of bacon, repairpersons, judges, arbitrators,  designers, ac-

countants, janitors, and whatever else is needed by and for your family, thank you.

Wiltondale

One of my fi rst encounters in the business world after ten years as a public accountant was a lunch with a 

former school teacher who learned and then taught farmers how to change their crops from soybeans to 

McMansions.  He was almost laughing as he explained how the very attributes that drew the new heav-

ily mortgaged homeowner to his or her residence of abundance, very soon became the fi rst things they 

hated.  Heating high atriums or space absorbing soaking tubs, used once and never again.  

One point the gentleman made was almost sad.  Because these developments did not have sidewalks the 

children were in a sense landlocked and unable to visit neighborhood friends or parks without loading up 

the mini-van for a family excursion.   Perhaps a disjointed point, but I sometimes think of that conversation 

as I enjoy the sounds and sights of the children moving about through Wiltondale.

The Big Run

Please try to attend the Wiltondale 5K race or fun walk on Saturday May 21, 2016.  If unable to partici-

pate, root on your favorite Wiltondale runner.

Wiltondale.

We love it.

Eddie Watt

E-mail Subscriptions 
Reminder

Wiltondale maintains two e-mail distri-

bution lists.  This is the most effi cient 

method for the association to commu-

nicate with residents.  Please visit the 

Wiltondale website to subscribe/un-

subscribe to these lists.

WIA-COP – All information relating to 

community safety, security, crime pre-

vention/alerts, etc.

WIA-Info – All general community in-

formation such as events, lost & found 

items  (including pets), zoning issues, 

solicitations for volunteers, etc.


